
 

 

 

Dear Jeffrey  and the Staff of The Inn at New Hyde Park, 

 

 We would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your staff for throwing us a fundraising 
party on Friday, September 13tth, 2024.  We were honored to be the first recipient of your program to 
benefit local charities! 

 

Since we began our journey with Project Thank A Cop in 2020, we have met so many amazing people 
and have done business with so many amazing organizations.  To say that The Inn at New Hyde Park “is a 
great place to have an event” would be a gross understatement!  From back when we held our Gala with 
you in 2022 and after the event this past weekend, our staff and our friends are speaking of the 
professional service, great food, accommodating staff and stunning venue!  We would always 
recommend that people we know choose The Inn at New Hyde Park as their venue for any private or 
corporate event.  The renovations to the bar area where the fundraiser was held are incredible and lend 
to the ability to host a range of events. 

 

Thank you so much for choosing Project Thank A Cop to be the beneficiary of your generosity!  We are 
looking forward to both hosting and attending many more events in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Maegan and Andy Fox 

Project Thank A Cop 

 

Project Thank A Cop 
1991 Smith Street, Merrick, NY 11566 

516-836-0621 
hello@ptacop.org 
www.ptacop.org 
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